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7 November 2017
For the attention of Tania Skelli-Yaoz, case officer, Tania.Skellli-Yaoz@camden.gov.uk

Reference: Planning Application 32 Torrington Square- 2017 /4300/P

Dear Tania,

[ am a Camden parent who has visited the Birkbeck Centre for Brain and Cognitive
Development on several occasions. I would like to offer my support for the proposed
development of the ToddlerLab at 32 Torrington. The proposal includes restoration of a
listed building as well as a proposed state-of-the-art facility which will house world
-class research. This facility will not only enhance the insight that can be offered into
early childhood development, but also enhance Camden’s contributions to world-class
research. As such, I am in full support of this proposal.

Best Wishes,

Sarah Owen



